
                

            

                  LICENSING ACT 2003 
NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR A VARIATION OF A PREMISES 

LICENCE 
 

PREMISES GIBRALTAR ROCK 
2 EAST STREET 
TYNEMOUTH 
NE30 4EB 

 
Notice is hereby given that The MCN Collection Ltd applied on 16 
July 2025 to North Tyneside Licensing Authority for a Variation 
to a Premises Licence under the Licensing Act 2003. 

 
Any representations to this application must be given in writing 
to: The Licensing Section, The Killingworth Site, Harvey Combe, 
Killingworth, Newcastle upon Tyne NE12 6QQ or by e-mail to 
liquor.licensing@northtyneside.gov.uk. Representations must be 
received no later than 13 August 2025. 
 
This application can be viewed at the above address between 
9.30am and 4pm Monday to Friday or via 
www.northtyneside.gov.uk 
 
It is an offence under Section 158 of the Licensing Act 2003, 
knowingly or recklessly to make a false statement in connection with 
an application and the maximum fine for which a person is liable on 
summary conviction for the offence is up to level 5 on the standard 
scale(£5000) 

The variation to Licensable activities are: 

Update plan of premises.  Remove and replace licence conditions. 
Increase sale of alcohol time on Friday & Saturday (& New Year’s 
Eve).   Increase Late Night Refreshment on Friday and Saturday (& 
New Year’s Eve).  Add Late Night Refreshment each Sunday.  Add live 
music and recorded music each Friday, Saturday & New Year’s Eve.  
Amend closing time hours to show extra 30 minutes beyond the 
terminal hour for licensable activity. 
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